
Dear Partners, 

We are delighted to invite you to the third edition of our International Staff Week, which 
will take place in Poznań from 19th to 23th May 2025. 

This event is a unique opportunity to exchange experiences, learn from each other, and 
explore opportunities for collaboration. The program will include workshops, 
presentations, networking sessions, and cultural activities to help you discover the charm 
of Poznań and Polish culture. We especially encourage International Office staff to attend, 
so please share this information with your colleagues. 

You can find more information about the event, including the program and registration 
details, on IMotion http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/international-staff-week-2025-
poznan and here you can watch the short video from the last year’s 
event https://drive.google.com/file/d/1caEv6NkgjZ5oxQrYDSc6nghDxYaXIRk7/view?usp=dr
ive_link. 

The number of participants is limited, so we encourage you to register early. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Poznań for a week of professional exchange, 
enriching experience and cultural discovery! 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Pozdrawiam / Best regards, 

Marta Pikies-Komorowska 

--- 
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